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From:
Sent: 2024-09-24星期二 15:24:55
To: tpbpd/PLAND <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>
Cc: Shirley Ka Kei CHAN/PLAND <skkchan@pland.gov.hk>
Subject: Applicaion for extension of the planning permission meeting

(A/NE-FTA/249 )

Town Planning Board

Ref. No.: A/NE-FTA/249
Proposed Temporary Cargo Handling and Forwarding Facility for a Period of 3 Years,
Lot 183 RP (Part) in D.D. 52, Fu Tei Au, Sheung Shui, N.T

As the applicant wished to have sufficient time to respond to departmental comments,
We are applying to the Town Planning Board for an extension of the planning permission meeting for
2 months.
We hope to get approval.

Regards

Leo Wong

ctmtsang
文字框
Appendix I of RNTPC
Paper No. A/NE-FTA/249




